PERSONALIZED GATERING
Tom Harris

Thursday, April 16, 1998

The Greenspan Co., Arnie Abramson SPPA
3600 Wilshire Blvd.

Suite 300

Los Angeles, California 90010-0025

Dear Arnie,

Gerald Bauman and I want to thank you very much for all your hard diligent work, expertise and
talents which proved to the insurance company our earthquake damage was serious, true and
valid. We are so pleased with everything.

It took me two and a half years fighting to get nowhere and you got it all finalized within months.
Again, our many thank.

Sincerely yours,

Tom Harris and Gerald Bauman
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